
New Hampshire School Administrative Unit #15 
90 Farmer Road 

Hooksett, New Hampshire 03106-2125 
Telephone (603) 622-3731 Fax (603) 669-4352 

William J. Rearick 
Margaret W. Polak Superintendent of Schools Amy R. Ransom 

Assistant Superintendent Business Administrator 

January 8, 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This letter is to inform you that at their meeting on January 7, 2020, the Hooksett School Board 
voted to have no school on February 11, 2020 due to the Presidential Primary. 
This day will not have to be made up at the end of the school year. 

Sincerely, 

Superintendent of Schools 

Cc: Hooksett School Board 
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